
To:  The House Committee on Energy and the Environment 

From: Jane Stackhouse 

Date: March 24, 2021 

Re: HRC 24 Celebrate 50 years of the bottle bill 

Be It Resolved by the Legislative Assembly of the State of Oregon: That we, the members of the Eighty-

first Legislative Assembly, celebrate the 50th anniversary of Oregon’s Bottle Bill, and we renew our 

commitment to this creative, effective and iconic public policy; and be it further Resolved, that we 

encourage all Oregonians to continue caring for their beloved open spaces and demonstrating robust 

stewardship by redeeming their cans and bottles for decades to come. 

Please pass and let the celebration commence with passage of: 

• 100% Clean Energy for All 

• Affordable Energy 

• Healthy Homes 

• Full Circle Recycling 

• Infrastructure for electric vehicles 

• Multi-modal Transportation 

• Smart Forestry Practices 

• Energy Efficient Appliances 

• REACH Building Codes 

Oregon can again be a world leader in environmental policy and an example of how to prosper while 

reducing fossil fuel emissions and transitioning to the new green economy. 

 

 


